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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

From: Arthur F. Guinasso, City Council President 

Re: Committee of the Whole Meeting 

Date: December 10, 2019 

 

 

 Please be advised that the City Council Committee of the Whole will meet on Monday evening, 

December 16, 2019 at 5:30 PM in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of 

Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 for the purpose discussing the following item(s): 

 

19-253 Councillor Rotondo will present a Certificate of Appreciation to the King Family for 

cleaning up the playground located on Rose Street. 
 

 

 Skyllar Mulvaney of The Horses and Heroes Foundation would like to thank the City Council for 

their contributions to the presentation for Fire Chief Chris Bright. 

 

 

 


